
 

Nr. 128/21 from 21.07.2021 

 
To "HORUS" LLC 

4/10, M. Sadoveanu str., 

Chisinau, MD-2044 

Moldova, Republic of 

Subject: Letter of gratitude 

 

Dear Partners! 

  

     Hereby, the company "HORUS ENERGY" LLC, brings you sincere thanks for the 

execution and fulfillment of the contractual conditions in the terms established according 

to the contractor agreement nr. 161/19 of 8th June 2019, regarding the supply and 

replacement of the rear screens of the TGM-96B boiler nr. 2, in the address of the 

beneficiary “Termoelectrica” JSC, CHP Source 1, in 2020. 

 

 

 
With esteem and respect, 

   

  

 

Procurement Manager 

LLC "HORUS ENERGY"    

Cristian 

Balan 
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